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I am satisfied with the existing regulations.Weakening regulations would be a big mistake. It will
not increase production only profits. At the same time could lead to a loss of jobs in the remediation
clean up field. Oil spill response is a huge part of the Alaska economy. It would not be wise to
jeopardize it.
 


